
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICER  •  LIEUTENANT EAMONN ALLEN  •  650-363-4844  •  PIO@SMCGOV.ORG 

400 COUNTY CENTER  •  REDWOOD CITY, CA 94063  •  650-421-1243  •  https://www.smcsheriff.com 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

Date:            September 8, 2022 

Incident Date and Time:        September 8, 2022, approximately 11:50 am 

Location:                             Intersection of Magnolia Avenue and Laurel Street, San Carlos 

Type of Crime/Incident:       Homicide Investigation-Suspect in Custody                                            

    
Summary:  
 
On Thursday, September 8, 2022 at 1150 am, Deputies were flagged down in the area of 
Magnolia Avenue and Laurel Street, in San Carlos, on a report of an assault in progress.  
Deputies arrived within minutes and located an adult female, deceased.  Shortly thereafter, 
the male suspect was contacted in the area by Deputies and detained.  He was later placed 
under arrest for murder.  We can confirm that a stabbing instrument was used in the 
commission of the crime and that the weapon is outstanding.  The suspect is known to the 
victim and this is believed to be an isolated incident.  There is no ongoing threat to the 
community.  At this time, we are not releasing information on the victim due to pending 
notifications of family.  Anyone with information related to this incident is encouraged to 
contact Detective Brandt with the Sheriff’s Office at 650-333-8195 or at dbrandt@smcgov.org. 
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